The Planning Board and Chairmen of the various Sub-Committees met on the above date at the Selectmen's office to discuss the proposed zoning ordinance which has been re-written with the suggested changes.

Many suggestions arose out of this discussion which will result in deletions and additions being made. The proposed ordinance will again be re-written and presented for final approval at our next meeting to be held soon.

The Secretary was directed to write a letter of approval to the Selectmen regarding the acceptance of the road on which Mr. Aborn has just finished work. The letter is to carry the stipulation that all live rock be removed so that the highway be left clean.

Stanley Tenney, Chairman, signed subdivision plan of the David Strickland property which is being sold by Richard Schacht.

Meeting adjourned at 10:35 P. M.

Medred Dudley Secretary